
    READING TOGETHER 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Our ‘Reading Together’ workshops will begin soon. These workshops are for PARENTS.  
 
They will give you some useful strategies to enable you to assist your children at home with their 
reading.  
 
There are 4 workshops (you need to attend all 4) held over the term on Tuesdays between  
9.00 -10.30am.  
 
‘Reading Together’ workshops for Parents 
 
Tuesday 5 March–9.00-10.30am 
Workshop 1- How to help with reading at home 
 
Tuesday 12 March –9.00-10.30am 
Workshop 2- How to check the difficulty level of reading material 
 
 
Tuesday 19 March –9.00-10.30am 
Workshop 3- How to help children overcome problems in  
 
Tuesday 9 April–9.00-10.30am 
Workshop 4- Sharing ideas about reading, giving feedback and looking ahead 
 
 
If you are interested in attending the ‘Reading Together’ workshops fill below and return to the 
school office.  
 
Thank you  
 
Lyn Rameka and Heather Howe 
 
 

 
 
I would like to attend the ‘Reading Together’ workshops for PARENTS in Term 1 2019 
PLEASE PRINT 
 
YOUR NAME ______________________________________________ 
 
 
CHILD/CHILDREN NAME & ROOM______________________________ 
 
 
PHONE___________________________________________ 


